
VJB46. Public Holiday 8 May 2023 
 
 The Board considered a report by the Assessor and Electoral Registration 

Officer seeking approval from the Board to grant an additional public 
holiday on 8 May 2023 to all employees to mark the Coronation of King 
Charles III. 

 
 Decision 
 

The Board agreed to grant an additional day’s leave to all employees 
on 8 May 2023. 

 
 


